
Have  a  picnic  for  Simpsons
Special Care Babies

The official charity supporting the
Edinburgh  neonatal  unit  raises
funds for the unit.
The charity has teamed up with The Pastry Section, The Pantry,
Salt cafe and Honeycomb & Co and are hoping to encourage
everyone to raise funds for them by holding a teddy bears
picnic. while supporting local businesses.

Share any photos online with the hashtags #SimpsonsBabies and
#SimpsonsPicnic.

More  details  and  resources  for  your  picnic  on  the  SSCB
website.
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